

Troy Newsletter



April 10, 2023

Notes from the Principal, Mrs. Roux ...

Well, finally the weather feels more spring-like and could even feel a little more like summer this week with the predicted temperatures. April break is coming up next week and then it always feels as though the remainder of the year flies by. We will come back to school for one more week in April and then the spring benchmarking window opens at the beginning of May. We will begin collecting data to see how our students are ending the year, to be able to give guidance to families regarding the skills you can focus on over the summer to ensure that your child is as ready as possible for the next school year.

With this in mind, we recently sent home information regarding our summer learning program. If you are concerned at all about your child's readiness for next year, please consider sending back the sign up sheet and you will be notified as soon as possible if your child was accepted into this year's program.

Be sure to read the flier below and please join us for the PTO sponsored Family Dance on April 14.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family. Have a great week!

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone: 948-2280 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office:

Don't forget about Bikes For Books. The more students read, the more chances they will have to win a bike and even more importantly, the stronger they will become as readers!



Important Upcoming Dates.....

April 10 - School Board Meeting @ Mt. View

April 14 - Early Release Day For Students

PTO presents: Family Spring Fling Dance

April 17 - 21 - April Vacation

Week of May 1 - Staff Appreciation Week!



K-2	Reading: In Miss Kulakowski's homeroom we read the book The Great Eggscape. After students created their own egg character from the
	story.
	Math: This week we have been working on telling time. First graders are working on telling time to the hour and half hour. Second graders are working on the nearest minute. We have also discussed the difference between AM & PM.
3-5	Reading: Mrs. Quimby's group started reading the Wild Robot Escapes
	and are loving it! Mrs. Spinning's group has continued hearing about
	Percy Jackson's quest to find the lightning bolt.
	Math: Help us at home by practicing our multiplication facts with us!
	This helps us become better mathematicians.
	Science: We finished up using the Merge Cubes to explore the solar
	system. We also had fun making movable woman astronauts.
SEL	3-5 are finishing up their group projects and discussing how it went working in groups. K-2 finished our book about kindness, friendship and perseverance and got to watch the movie about the book.



April 14th, 2023 Doors Open 5:30-8:00pm

Entry by Donation*
All children must be accompanied by an adult; No Drop-offs



Dancing!







Baked Goods for Sale!

50/50 Raffle!



*not required for entry but donations benefit your Troy Central PTO